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AM/LH 
 
30 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Bikes and Scooters 
It is lovely to see so many people cycling or scooting to school.  However, I would like to remind 
everyone that no-one should cycle or scoot on the main yard area.  If children would like to cycle or 
scoot while waiting for school to start, please use the “old Mowbray yard” which contains the Forest 
School Cabin. 
 
Keyboard Lessons 
We have some available spaces for private music tuition on keyboards next year.  The tutor will 
take pupils from Year 2 upwards.  If you would like further information, including costs, please 
contact Mrs Robinson in the school office. 
 
Parking 
Northumberland County Council have asked that I inform all parents and carers that over the 
Summer holidays, double yellow lines and parking restrictions will be painted on Stakeford Lane 
and around school. 
 
We are continuing to work with Northumberland County Council to attempt to find a solution to our 
parking issues. 
 
Mowbray Day Centre 
Please be careful when walking past Mowbray Day Centre.  I have had several near misses 
reported where children have walked across the access road into Mowbray Day Centre car park 
without looking.  The entrance to the car park can be busy at similar times to our school day. 
 
Sports Day and Summer Fair 
As in previous years there will be a carousel of activities with Key Stage 1 and Reception classes 
starting at 9.30am until 10.30am and Key Stage 2 running from 10.30am until 11.30am.  This year, 
we would like all children to be dressed as much as possible in their new house colours for Sports 
Day.  We also recommend that your child has a water bottle.  Refreshments will be available from 
9.00am if you wish to stay on site until Sports Day begins. 
 
After both sessions are complete, we kindly ask that parents leave the school site so we can set up 
the grounds for the Summer Fair.  Parents returning to collect children for the Summer Fair should 
enter from the Main Office at 1.30pm. 
 
As last year, children will have an indoor lunch on fair day in order to keep them safe as the 
outside areas will be unsecure due to deliveries, traffic and visitors setting up equipment for the 
afternoon fair. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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